VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

In terms of the notification issued on 20.05.2018, the University remained
open on two consecutive weekly off days i.e. 23, and 24t May, 2018
(Wednesday and Thursday) owing to the Convocation of the University held on
25.05.2018. In this connection, the undersigned is directed to convey for
information of all concerned that the Upacharya has been pleased to declare the
26th, and 27th. October, 2018 as holidays of the University.

No.REG/Notify/ 156/ 647 Regi
Date : 22.09.2018 Visva-Bharati

Copy to :

All Directors / Principals of Bhavanas / Vibhagas

All Heads of both Academic & Administrative Departments/Centres/Offices
Faculty-in-Charge, Security

All Joint Registrars / Deputy Registrars /Assistant Registrars/ Section Officers
Deputy Registrar & Confidential Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor

Chief Security Officer (Officiating)

P.A. to the Registrar 5

University Webmaster — With a request to upload it in the University Website.
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